Dear Epworth Family,

I just came home on friday from Camp Pecometh and it was a great week. During the week, I enjoyed swimming, pool parties, campfires with smores, canoeing, Bible study and God's Quiet Lane and other fun activites. I even tried archery,I wasnt that good at it but at least I didn't hit any wildlife or people. I had a wonderfull counselor and I met new friends. I came home with a stronger relationship with God and I wanted to thank everyone for giving me the opportinuty to experience the week in Camp Pecometh it was amazing.

Love, Xavier Pioli